
 

 

                                  
   Week starting 26th February 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/carer, 
 
Recently we have seen an increase in the number of pupils bringing fizzy drinks to school. Whilst we 
understand the appeal of sugary drinks, we would like to remind parents and carers that energy drinks and 
fizzy 'pop' are not allowed in school.  
 
Water remains the best and most effective way to keep our children hydrated. In fact energy drinks and 
fizzy pop can have a negative effect on pupils’ concentration and health.  All pupils are able to purchase 
flavoured water and juice from school if they wish to, or use the water coolers.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Miss Morris 
Headteacher 
 
Year 11 -A date for your diary 
➢ We will have our final Year 11 parents' evening on Thursday 21st March on School Cloud from 3.45pm-

5.45pm.  
➢ This will be an opportunity to discuss your child's mock exam results and their next steps in the run up to 

their final exams. Further details will be sent via email and ClassCharts to book your appointments. 

Half-term Reading Competition - Years 7, 8 9 
➢ Encourage your child to continue reading over the half-term break with our Reading Homework 

Challenge. 
➢ Details below! 
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Reading Recommentations 
➢ We have included a list of books that we recommend for your child depending upon their reading ability. 
➢ These are great books that you and your child can enjoy over the half-term holiday.  

 


